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Donna Conkling

From: Mayor

Sent: Tuesday, February 23, 2021 10:39 AM

To: Village Board

Cc: Steve Pappalardo; Donna Conkling

Subject: Fwd: Rippy Phillips Field

 

 

 

Begin forwarded message: 

 

From: Ross Greenburg <rosszgreenburg@gmail.com> 

Subject: Rippy Phillips Field 

Date: February 23, 2021 at 10:13:40 AM EST 

To: mayor@scarsdale.com 
 

CAUTION: External sender. 

Everyone-  

 

I grew up playing football on the Crossways field, once losing a heartbreaker against my dear 

friend Kyle Gifford.  Frank Gifford consoled me after the loss that day, and Kyle and I went on 

to play on the 1972 championship team at Scarsdale High School.  Rippy Phillips and I became 

dear friends after he organized a 30th reunion of that team.  Rippy has spent his lifetime in 

promoting Scarsdale Football, and single handedly kept the sport alive in the community.  No 

small task.  I can think of no one who is more deserving of this honor. 

 

Ross Greenburg 

 

 

Ross Greenburg  

President, Ross Greenburg Productions 

411 Theodore Fremd Ave. Suite 215 

Rye, NY 10580 

ross@rossgreenburgproductions.com 

(office) 914-967-0670  

(cell)    914-473-4905 

www.rossgreenburgproductions.com 
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